
   

       
PACKED LUNCH 

Please can we remind you that 

NUTELLA is not to be used in 

your child’s packed lunch.  We 

have several children who have 

serious allergies and must not 

come into contact with this 

product. 

It was lovely to hear that some of you came along to our Wellbeing Hub on Monday at 

the Family Centre.  This hub is being provided as a joint venture between our Family 

Centre and NELFT (Health) and is being led by representatives from Mental Health 

services in Havering.  If you have an issue that you are concerned about either 

regarding yourself or your child then please do use this drop in service.  Professionals 

will be able to signpost you to the services that can support you.  Tea, coffee and 

even a biscuit is available, as well as toys for your little ones to play with, whilst you 

speak to someone who can help.  Our next hub is on Monday 15th October from 9-11 

am at our Family Centre. 

Parents Evenings take place on Monday 15th October and Tuesday 16th October.  A link 

which will enable you to book an appointment time has been sent out this week.  

Please make sure you are able to book a slot.  If you have any problems, please let 

your child’s class teacher know. 

With many thanks for your continued support, Mr Morris and Mrs Johnson 

P.S.  Don’t forget to sign up for our School App! 

Stars of the Week   

 

Otis, Lola, Callum, The whole of Elm, Isabella, Max, 
Annesha, Bazile, Claudia, Teddie, Freddie, Madeline, Alayna, 

Billy, Olivia and Heidi 

Congratulations!
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Every Little Helps! 

Please support our school in building 

an outside Gym by choosing us as 

your nominated charity when 

shopping at Tesco.  Please collect a 

Bags of Help token and put it in our 

collection pot 

Wellbeing Hub 

Our second hub is on  

Monday 15
th

 October  

from  

9 – 11 am  

at our Family Centre 


